
Dear Sir or Madam

I have just heard some horrific news that there are plans for a crematorium at Firs Farm. I must 
say that I object very strongly to this. The fields are used regularly by children and adults wanting 
to exercise, whether it’s playing football, tennis, table tennis or simply walking their dog. The 
Friends of Firs Farm have turned this place into something of beauty and somewhere  that the 
local people can be proud of, a lovely green space with plenty of wild life too.

Enfield Council, please don’t do this

Yours faithfully


